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SHARING THE GRACE OF GOD IN OUR 58TH YEAR 

 
 Another wonderful year at 

Vacation Bible School 

Thank You to All those who 

Volunteered! 
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01– 

02–Sanctuary Committee 

      Boy Scouts  

03–  

04– 

05– 

06–Men’s Breakfast Group 

07-12th Sunday after  

       Pentecost 

       Holy Communion 

08– 

09–Boy Scouts 

10–Leadership Council 

11– 

12–     

13–Hawaiian Luau 

14–13th Sunday after            

      Penetecost       

15–Book Club      

16–DOWLL  

      Boy Scouts 

17–       

18– 

19–Food Pantry       

20– 

21–14th Sunday after  

      Pentecost 

      Boy Scout Picnic 

 

22– 

23- 

24– 

25– 

26– 

27–Matthew Meals 

28–15th Sunday after  

Pentecost 

29–UMM Meeting 

30-Boy Scouts 

31–         

 

 

 

AUGUST AT A GLANCE 

CARD MINISTRY 

We sent 100 cards to Ladelia Becraft for her 

100th birthday. Thanks to all who helped make 

her day so special! If you are ill or in the          

hospital, please have someone notify the 

church office.  If you know of someone in the 

Lakeside family that is in need of a card, also 

notify the church office. 

Lakeside Chancel Choir will 

take a break in August. If you 

would like to sing or play an 

instrument during August, 

please contact Wendell.                

Four Generations at 

Lakeside UMC: 

Great grandma 

Maryann Davis, 

Grandma Luann 

Call, Mother         

Megan Call, and 

Baby Joey. Looking 

Good! 
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UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 

Bookworms Circle will resume in September. Contact Chmn Shirley Turner (586-8223). 
Susanna Wesley Circle will resume in September. Contact Chmn Peggy Morphesis (267-
3588). 

   D O W L L  (Dining Out With Lakeside Ladies) 

Save the date!  The 3rd Tuesday is August 16, 2016.  The ladies are headed to 

Atlantis Grill this month.  It is located at 5805 South Congress, Lantana. (NW 

corner of Lantana Road and Congress; west of the airport) 

As usual, if you plan to join us, contact Teresa Wilhelm by email, text, or 

phone, or you may call Carolyn at the church office. Please reserve your 

place by 12:00 Noon on Tuesday, 8/16/16.  If you forget to call us, you may 

still attend the activity, but we cannot promise that you will be sitting with 

our group. 

We’re looking forward to seeing all the ladies at DOWLLs this month!  Why 

not bring a friend?  Atlantis Grill often has coupons in the mailed envelope 

of coupons each month. 

Teresa Wilhelm; wilhelmwellness@gmail.com; 561-317-2808  cell 

Carolyn/Church Office: 561-585-7519 

KEENAGERS  KRAFTING  KAMP 

Our crafters will resume Wednesday, September 14, 2016, in Fellowship Hall 

from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM.  You do not have to know how to “craft” to be 

helpful.  People are needed to cut out materials, glue pieces together, 

baste fabrics, etc. 

Bring your lunch or eat before you come.  NO FOOD OR DRINK IS PROVIDED. 

Remember . . . ALL items created during “Kamp” will be for sale at the 

annual UMW Bazaar in November. 

For more info, contact Teresa Wilhelm @ 561-317-2808. 

mailto:wilhelmwellness@gmail.com
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    Bible Study will begin again in 

late august. 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

1    Alain Huff 

3 Donna Linderson  

      Suzanne Grispino 

6   Tess Hartle 

8   Devin Schneider 

20  Joyce Walters 

25 Evelyn Garrett  

      Lois Mahoney 

26  Chuck Blankenship 

30 Greg Hagen  

     Jean Crawford 

Don’t see your August               

birthday listed?  Please let  us 

know. Happy  Birthday! 

Men’s Breakfast 

Group, Saturday,    

August  6th– in          

Fellowship Hall 

United Methodist Men  

will meet on  August 29th 

at 7 PM. 

Schedule Change for the 

United Methodist Men              

Meetings. The UMM have  

decided to have their          

meetings on the Monday  

before the Saturday 

Men’s Breakfast Group in 

a hope of reaching more 

men in church with          

information.  

REMINDER: The church 

public  office hours are  

Monday - Friday from        

9 AM to 1 PM. Please 

plan to conduct your           

business during these 

hours. 

 Book Club              

will meet on           

Monday, August 15th 

at 12 PM. Contact         

Sharon Bouyoucas at 

968-1892, if you have 

any questions. 

Christians Reaching Out to Society                                         

CROS is calling for us to join in the fight against            

hunger during the summer. Let’s help them raise 

$30,000 by October 1, 2016, for their hunger                

programs to be matched dollar for dollar. Cash or 

checks accepted. Checks should be made payable 

to Lakeside UMC with “CROS matching funds” on 

the memo line. 
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MATTHEW MEALS MINISTRY                                                                             

As Pastor David says, “Be a blessing to others!”             

Lakeside blesses our community with a hot, cooked meal on a Saturday 

at the end of every month.  Why not volunteer to help with this ministry?  

Food prep begins at 2:00PM.  The food is boxed in carry-out containers 

and given out at 4:00PM.  Please prayerfully consider joining in this       

ministry.  There is a place for you to help! 

Saturday, August 27th will be the next Matthew Meals distribution.  For 

more information, see Sally Chennell. 

FOOD PANTRY  MINISTRY                                                                                   
Volunteers are needed to assist with this ministry on the 3rd  

Friday of this month. While the pantry hours are 10:00 AM 

to 12:00 Noon, volunteers are needed 9:30AM –12:30PM.  

For more information, see Sally Chennell.  The next date is 

Friday, August 19th. Distribution of food: 10:00 AM-12:00 PM.  

RECYCLE NEWSPAPERS 

DID YOU KNOW??  There is a bin for recycling your newspapers at the back of the 

parking lot?  LUMC receives $$ for each 100 pounds of recycled newspapers.  Isn’t 

that a nice and easy way for us to be good stewards of the Earth and also make a 

little $$? 

BUT – DID YOU KNOW???  LUMC receives NO PAYMENT for the total contents of 

the bin if there is any PLASTIC, CARDBOARD, OR GARBAGE in the bin when 

they come to pick it up.  That includes the plastic newspaper wrappers and plastic 

bags that might hold lots of shredded papers.   

WHAT CAN YOU DO??  Bring your papers to the bin and put them in (but please 

take away the plastic).  There is a trash dumpster on the other side of the parking 

lot. You may dispose of the plastic there.  THANKS FOR YOUR HELP. 

COMMUNITY 
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Mission Jar Focus  

The Mission Jar Focus for August-Sept. will be School Supplies. We start         
collecting early because that is when we see the sales at our local stores such 
as Walgreens, CVS, Wal-Mart, Target, Dollar General, etc.  We collect and            
deliver supplies to our local elementary schools (Barton, South Grade, Highland, 
and North Grade) as well as Lake Worth Middle.   

Suggested items are: crayons, markers, scissors, pencils, spiral notebooks, back 
packs, school glue, hand sanitizer, boxes of tissues, rulers, folders, composition 
books, paper, etc. Donated cash will be used to purchase supplies for these 
schools.  Thank you for your generous  support.  We have many needy children 
in our area.                                               

     Thanks for supporting Lakeside’s Mission Jar.                                        
     Lakeside Finance Committee 

The Lakeside United Methodist Church Memorials Committee          

Gifts made in honor of a loved one are used to enhance the worship        

service, or are used for beautification of the sanctuary or other church  

properties. The donor, or the family, may choose to designate the use of the 

funds.  Please consider remembering a loved one in this manner. Contact 

Tom Harden for more information. 

LAKESIDE’S  SPECIAL  EVENTS  COMMITTEE 

Have you ever wondered “WHO” comes up with the themes and does all the planning for the many out-

standing events at Lakeside? The Special Events Committee consists of a group of 6 ladies that do just 

that!  Listed below are the current members of that committee: 

Chairperson:  Christina Harden    Secretary:  Betty McMurchy 

Treasurer:  Nancy Gettys     Leadership Council Liaison:  Ruthie Rawson 

Kitchen Coordinator:  Jean Crawford  Publicity/Communication:  Teresa Wilhelm 

This group does the initial planning of each social occasion.  Then additional volunteers help with the 

actual event.  Many helpers are needed for each event.  Please feel free to lend a hand!  Contact one of 

the ladies listed above if you desire to assist with the next “Lakeside Happening!” 
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Vacation Bible School           

Mission Project 

Bags of snacks and          

toiletries for the Sisters at                        

“The Servants of the 

Great  I AM” to give out 

to the community.                              

Great Job Everybody! 

Pictures from our VBS Fun Day! 



Volume 22, Issue 8 August 2016 Page 9 

 

 

Lay Servant Classes  

Roseland UMC, 12962 Roseland Road, Roseland, FL 32957  

Friday, September 23, 2016 6:00 pm - 9:00 pm  

Saturday, September 24, 2016, 9:00 am - 4:00 p.m.  

Cost: $25 each class - Snacks & drinks provided. Please bring a bag lunch.  

Register today and email your registration form to: Mary Lou Rothfuss  

-Atlantic Central District Director of Lay Servant Ministries-mlrothfuss@att.net  

(Contact Mary Lou by email or at 772-321-3397 for registration forms)  

Scholarships are available. Contact Mary Lou  

Basic Class - Taught by: Sharon Johnson  

Advanced Class: Taught by Marilyn Waldis: “Go Preach” by John Gilbert  

This study offers practical tips for persons who are called  

to preach occasionally but who are not formally trained as pastors.  

Participants Guides for all classes available at Cokesbury.com,                                                        

Amazon.com or The Upper Room.com  

LAKESIDE  YOUTH                                             
The Youth will be having 

a few fundraisers to     

offset the cost of 

camp.  Watch your                      

bulletin and newsletter 

for event dates and 

times. Cash donation 

are also welcomed! For 

more information, see  

Christina Harden to    

volunteer. 

 

Dear Pastor David and Lakeside UMC,                                             

On behalf of Arms of Hope Community Inc., it is a pleasure to 

thank you for your generous donation. Because of your              

generosity, we are able to further our mission to give hope to 

those who are underprivileged, and those who are under-

served to rebuild and restructure. Our focus lies on community 

effort, including small-scale construction projects, shelters, 

food aid, community awareness and educational                            

opportunities. 

Through continued support of wonderful friends like you, we 

are helping to save lives. Thanks again for your generous     

support. 

Sincerely, Patrick Livingston-Director of Operations 



LAKESIDEUMCHURCH.ORG 

        Lakeside United 

Methodist Church 

1801 12th Ave. S. 

Lake Worth, FL 33461 

Phone: 561-585-7519 

Fax: 561-585-7519 

Email: 

lumc_lw@bellsouth.net 

www.lakesideumchurch.org 

David Branson, Pastor 

Newsletter Editor:                        

Carolyn Ludwig 

We have a Place for 

You! 

Sunday Small groups                  

8:45 AM                                     

Sunday worship                        

10:00 AM 

 

MORE VACATION  

BIBLE SCHOOL  

FUN 

UMW District Mission Sampler 

The Atlantic Central District UMW will host a first-ever District Mission Study on 

Saturday, Sept. 17, at First UMC, Fort Pierce. The topic will be "Climate Justice:      

A Call to Hope and Action."  Bring a brown bag lunch - continental breakfast,            

beverage and dessert provided.  Registration at 9:00 AM - program at 10:00 AM. 

Carpools will be available from Lakeside UMC.  Contact Nancy Gettys (301-7655 

or nancygettys13@hotmail.com) for additional information and to register.  

mailto:nancygettys13@hotmail.com

